
Shepherdstown Parade Invitation 
  
We have again been invited to participate in this year's Shepherdstown 4th of 
July parade, which will be held on Tuesday, the 4th, starting at 11:00 a.m.  
  
The Shepherdstown parade draws a large audience, and antique vehicles are 
always very popular. There is no charge to participate.  
  
Below is a link that will take you to an online parade information sheet and 
registration form. Once you complete the form, you can simply hit "submit" and 
we receive your registration.  
  
If you prefer to register by US Mail, contact Rick Baldasarre and he can email 
you their registration forms.  
  
Once you are registered, additional information will be sent to you from the 
parade committee as the date approaches. 
  
Here's the link to the online parade information sheet and registration form: 
 
https://app.emailmeform.com/builder/form/SN06cY8dr1V0Ac 

  
The parade will be followed by a community picnic at the town's Morgan's Grove 
Park from 12 noon to 3:00 p.m., and your members will be welcome to join us 
there, too, and display their vehicles if they want. There will be no fee for the 
picnic and no need to register in advance. Just show up and have fun. 
  
Both the parade and picnic are sponsored by the Rotary Club of Shepherdstown. 
Their goal is to provide festive, wholesome, family-oriented entertainment for the 
entire town. 
  
The picnic will include children's activities and live music. The Rotary Club will be 
selling hamburgers, hot dogs, chips, ice cream and non-alcoholic beverages. All 
proceeds from those sales will be used to help cover event costs. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact shepherdstownparades@gmail.com or 

call Pete Smith, Rotary Club of Shepherdstown WV representative, at 304-876-
1139. 
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